
Professor of Clinical Pathology in the Department of 
Pathology at the Keck School of Medicine at the 
University of Southern California (USC) in Los Angeles

The Swedish Pathology Society is pleased to invite you to
Dr. Carlsons presentation on Friday morning, September 
29th, at 10:30 in the Kungsholmen conference room at the 
Sankt Görans hospital.
On-site and online via eTeams, the link is available on the 
Swedish Society of Pathology webpage.

Cervix Pathology, new 
developments, and things 
not to miss
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